
 

 
April 14 & 15, 2018 – Historical Reflections 

July 14 & 15, 2018 – Hymn Sing & Hymnal Celebration 

October 13 & 14, 2018 – Homecoming & Concert 

 

Sunday, May 13, 2018 

Sunday School – 91    Worship – 159 

OFFERING 

Spending Plan (general) $4,338.00 

Central Christian Student Fund $500.00 

Property Commission (primary shelves) $100.00 

MYF/Coffee  Bar Fundraiser $2,435.00 
 
Oak Grove offers an electronic giving option. Please contact the 
church treasurer at treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com, if 
interested. 
 
SAVE THE DATES 
May 28 – Office Closed (Memorial Day) 
May 29 – Office Closed 
June 3 – MYF Chocolate Dessert Cook-Off Fundraiser 
June 17 – Congregational Meeting & MYF Fundraiser Meal 
June 24 – All Church Bike Ride 
July 14 – Bicentennial: Piano Recital by George Bixler, 7pm 
July 15 – Bicentennial: Hymn Sing, 2pm 
July 16-21 – MYF mission trip to Guatemala  
July 29 – All Church Picnic at Jaquet Pond 
July 29-August 2 – Vacation Bible School 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday, May 20, 2018 
Pentecost 

Prelude: Jessica Witmer Gundy 
 
Welcome: Gladene Hershberger, Worship leader 
 
Call to Worship 
Prayer  
 
Hymns: HWB#26 “Holy Spirit, Come With Power” 
               HWB#41 "Come, Thou Almighty King" 
    - Nate Gundy, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Graduate Recognition: Hannah Miedel, Education Commission Chair 
     Willow Baer – Smithville High School 
     Christiana Murray – Central Christian School 
     Nicole Qiu - Central Christian School 
     Wyatt Baer – Bluffton University 
     Miriam Zehr – Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory: Jessica Witmer Gundy 
 
Drama 
 
Hymn: HWB#502 "Spirit of God! Descend" 
 
Scripture: Acts 2:1-13 
 
Sermon: “Spirit Passion” – Pastor Doug 

Hymn of Response: SJ#77 "The Peace of the Earth Be with You" 

Benediction 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
 

 
 

mailto:treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com
http://www.oakgrovemc.org/
mailto:zehr.douglas@gmail.com
mailto:ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com
mailto:oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com


This Week at Oak Grove 

8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 

9:15am: Sunday School 
 
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 

10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
 
Greeters: Herb & Gladene Hershberger 
 

Nursery: 
9:15am – Jennifer Hartzler & Kathy Smucker 
10:30am – Anson & Hannah Miedel 
 
Wednesday, May 23 
Comfort Project, 2-4pm & 6-8pm 
 
Thursday, May 24 
Bicentennial Committee, 6:30pm 
Property Commission, 7pm 
 
Happy Birthday! 
5.23 Phil Horrisberger 
5.23 Dan Jaquet 
5.23 Mary P. Troyer (89) 
5.26 Nate Gundy 
5.26 Kyle Lichti 
 
Happy Anniversary! 
Today – Jason & Mindy Horst  
5.24 Neil & Lisa Douce 

 

Next Sunday, May 27th, 2018 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
 
9:15am: Sunday School 
 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
“Holy, Holy, Holy” Isaiah 6:1-8; Psalm 29 
 
Greeters: Willard & Kay Hostetler 
 
Nursery: 
9:15am – Gloria Miller & Rindy Morphew 
10:30am – Craig & Krista Martin 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
TODAY (May 20): There will be a brief reception in the foyer 
following the worship service to honor and congratulate our 
graduates.  
 
This week, the bulletin will be printed on Thursday (May 24) 
afternoon. Please have all bulletin updates/announcements 
submitted to the church office by Thursday morning. 
 
The church office will be closed on Monday, May 28 (Memorial 
Day) and Tuesday, May 29. 
 
Remember to stop by the SS room in the basement (first room on 
right) to have your photo taken for the new church directory! 
There is no need to sign up for a date or time – just show up. Aaron 
and Anson will be available the following times:  
May 20: 9-9:30am + after worship 
May 27: 9-9:30am + after worship 
This is for everyone who regularly attends at Oak Grove – not 
members only. You may also submit your own photo to the church 
office at oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com (photo must be taken 
within the last year).  
 

Bicentennial Blanket Project: Remember that Wednesday, May 
23, is another knotting day. Come be a part of this project 
from 2:00-4:00 and/or 6:00-8:00. Your help has completed more 
than 150 comforters! Your commitment to the project has been 
wonderful and so appreciated. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
A host family is still needed for an international student 
attending Central Christian School during the 2018-2019 school 
year. Dafne Cardona is a bright 16 year old student at Colegio 
America Unido in Cali, Colombia. She will be attending Central 
Christian High School this fall, but is still in need of a host family. 
Anyone who has interest in hosting Dafne for the school year can 
contact Bruce Kooker at CCS at 330-857-7311 ex. 227. 
 
Copies of the latest Ohio Mennonite Evangel are on the table in 
the foyer.  
 

MYF Chocolate Dessert Cook-off! Come and support the MYF 
mission trip to Guatemala on Sunday, June 3 at 6 pm.   We will 
provide a light supper of ham or turkey sliders and salad.   There 
will be at least 6 chocolate desserts to sample, and then you can 
vote on your favorite.  Prizes will be awarded!   If anyone is 
interested in entering a favorite chocolate delicacy in the cook-
off, please talk to John or Tammy Lyons.   
 

From Don Steiner: Thank you to the congregation for your 
concern and prayers during my knee replacement surgery and 
recovery this past March. 
 
MCC Great Lakes is seeking a Peace & Justice Coordinator. This 
person will provide leadership to regional peace and justice 
programs related to the MCC strategic priorities of restorative 
justice, immigration, dismantling the Doctrine of Discovery, gun 
violence prevention, countering militarism and undoing racism 
and sexism. Responsibilities include speaking in churches, 
planning and leading learning tours, representing MCC in various 
settings and fostering good relationships between MCC and 
constituents. This full-time salaried position will be located in 
Goshen, Ind., and has education, networking and capacity-
building components with MCC’s diverse constituency in the 
Great Lakes region. For a full job description, visit mcc.org/get-
involved/serve/openings. Individuals interested in this position 
should send a cover letter and current resume when they apply 
online by June 12. For more information or questions, contact 
Amber Falcón at 574-534-4133 or AmberFalcon@mcc.org.   
 
Central Christian School is now accepting applications for 
substitute teachers for the 2018-19 school year. Interested 
candidates are asked to submit a letter of intent and resume to 
Jeanne Zimmerly Jantzi at JeanneJ@CentralChristianSchool.org. 
  
Central Christian School offers summer Athletic and Music 
Camps.  Information and registration forms are available 
on www.ccscomets.org or pick up a brochure at the school. 
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